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If you missed the Yachtoberfest party October 18
th
 you missed a really fun time.  The 

bands, food, beer and special attire worn by several members were all hits.  I cannot 
name all of those who are responsible for the success but I know for sure Chris and 
Heather Heil, Patrick and Bridget Foley along with many others behind the scenes help-
ing  tirelessly to make this event a good time.  Thank you all for the well planned special 
event! 
 
Dock days went as smooth as planned with no major incidents and the roofers worked 
extra hard to repair the rotten sheeting and replacing all the shingles on the leaky south 
side roof of the club.  Again, too many members to mention, but many worked hard to get 
the job completed and keep the debris cleaned up for the wedding reception that        
evening!  So thanks so much to everyone who helped on this project. 
 
The annual December general meeting will be partially for election of outgoing board 
members and the Commodore position, and also for any by-law changes.  So this is a 
meeting all members should be at.  If anyone has a nominee for the board or the      
Commodore, please contact me (920) 366-2020, and I will get the names to the        
nominations committee. 
 
November is also the month of deer hunting in Wisconsin.  However, we cannot hunt on 
the GBYC grounds so let’s not encourage the deer to come to our marina by feeding 
corn to them. 
Please do not buy corn and throw it in the parking lot for the deer.  Thank you! 
 
Well all of our boats are in hibernation for the year but let’s keep a positive thought….it’s 
only 171 days to the next dock day!  Keep smiling and have a good winter season. 
 
Sincerely 
 
Jerry 
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Kris Johnson 

Fleet Captain 

Dan Emmel 

 

Entertainment   

Scott Conrad 

By the time you read the November Dockline, hopefully all 
the boats will be stored and the docks will be tied up for the   
winter. Officially ending the 2014 boating season. I am sure 
we will have some dock projects to do over the winter. I’ll 
keep you posted. Just a reminder that boats must be         
unplugged when you leave the club property. I want to thank 
all the lift crews that lifted and stored boats and everybody 
that helped out on dock days.  
Once again thank you. 
 
Fleet captain out. 

The boats are all snuggled, safe in their beds, wondering what's 
taking place on shore, while they take their winter nap! The   
answer is : lots! 
Come join us for the Veteran’s Day celebration on Sat. Nov 8th 
for those who have served or are presently serving in the military 
and for their friends and families. Registration is at 10 am,    
ceremony at 11 am and luncheon immediately following. Please 
contact Barb Stencil if you are able to contribute a dessert or 
appetizer. 
Sign up for the Men's Smoker on Nov 19th .Thanks to Rick   
Paulick for a great job with his Shrimp Boil in October. 
Looking ahead, volunteers are needed to help Mary Unrath with 
the Annual Children's Christmas Party,  Sat. Dec 13 th.  Please 
contact her if you are able to help with crafts or lunch. Reserve 
ahead, so Santa can have a gift for every child when he stops 
for a visit. Bring your children or grandchildren and their friends 
Thanks to Bridget Foley and Heather Heil for a phenomenal job 
on Yachtober Fest last month, so successful it is sure to become 
an annual event!  Danke !  
Thanks also to Ken Lemerond and Susan Seidl for the Fish Fry 
after the Packer Game in October! Funds raised go to            
purchasing Christmas gifts for children hospitalized with serious         
illnesses. Ken matched the funds raised with his own donation! 
Although your week- ends can't  be spent ON the water for 
awhile, there is still plenty of warmth and camaraderie at the 
club INDOORS in the winter months. Join us for every Packer 
game, bring a dish to share and help us cheer the PACK on!   
See you at the club...Scott 

What a sad time of year it is. With the boats out and everyone 
getting ready for winter. Dock days went very well. I want to 
thank all of the help in the kitchen for our great lunch and clean 
up. 
Don’t forget to continue to patronize our club during fall and   
winter months. I am always looking for input on drinks or food. If 
you have any ideas, pass it on. Also..we do not have waitresses 
or waiters. It is always a huge help by cleaning your table when 
you leave. 

House 
Kris Johnson 
920 660 6051 
Kjohnson_79@yahoo.com 
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CYNTHIA C. TRELEVEN 
Attorney 

222 Cherry Street 

Green Bay WI 

(920)435-9393 

ctreleven@titletownlaw.com 

 Meets at 7pm the 
second Wednesday 

of each month at 
the GBYC 

For more info 

Contact: Jay 
920-432-0168 
920-660-7655 

www.titletownmuskiesinc.org 

BARB R. MACHON, GRI CRS 
Realtor, Multi-Million Dollar Club 

920.432.1007   920.639.0444 
375 W. Joseph Street, Green Bay, WI  54301 

 
 

Marine, Commercial and Residential 

Upholstery and Contract Sewing 

2320 Woodale Ave, Green Bay, WI  54313 

920.434.2885   920.371.6022 

 Chad Buntin 
Owner 

1703 Highview St. 
DePere, WI 54115 

 

920-621-3540 
www.buntinconstruction.net 

buntinconstruction@new.rr.com 

Custom Homes   
Diane L. Van Boxtel 
Independent Sales Director 
 
2851 S. Fox Run Circle 
Green Bay, WI 54302 
(920) 655-0901 
 
dvanboxtel@marykay.com 
www.marykay/dvanboxtel 

 

 

2014 

Shane Koffler, 
The last one to swim in the 
harbor this year. Perhaps a 
pizza and a drink would of 
added to the experience. 

Beautiful weather, great food, good music, 
cold beer and 

←characters 

Mark Konop, the last one to leave the  
harbor.  

One last cruise, Eddie, Lloyd & Ken 

  



Bob LeCaptaine 
Investment Advisor Representative 

3091 Voyager Drive, Green Bay WI 

920.406.8500 

 

 

MIKE STOLLER / SALES 

mstoller@valleycabinetinc.com 

920-347-1165 direct  920-336-5956 fax 

920-336-3174 office  920-619-6222 cell 

 

845 Prosper rd. DePere, WI 54115 

  

Bill Skaleski 
 
2929 S. Ridge Road 
P.O. Box 28107 
Green Bay, WI 54324-0107 

Ph: 920-337-1700 
800-768-4624 

Fax: 920-337-1711 

bskaleski@ticinsurance.com 

A & J STUMP REMOVAL 
 

SPECIALIZING IN HARD TO GET PLACES 

John Baenen 

920-615-1924 

New Franken, WI 54229 

Other Services: 

Chip Removal 

Black Dirt and Seeding 

FREE ESTIMATES—FULLY INSURED 

 

 

Shipyard Marine 
780 Longtail Beach Rd. Green Bay, WI 54173 

Main Number: (920) 434-2000 
Fax: (920) 434-8600 

 

andy@shipyardmarine.com  www.shipyardmarine.com 

ANDY HOWITT, PRESIDENT 

BIG APPLE 

DAY CARE 

CENTER 
HSSD 4K Partner Site 

Stephanie Nies /Owner 
2645 Tulip Lane 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
bigappledaycare@yahoo.com 

920-434-9470 

 

Mobile Marine Service 
Boats, Motors, Trailers and anything else that doesn’t work 

Aaron Reivitis 
www.cecilbaymarine.com 
info@cecilbaymarine.com 

Inboard & Outboard Engines 
Oil Changes • Water Pumps 

Trailer Repair • Buffing & Detailing 
Winterizing • Shrink Wrapping • Storage 

Service at Home, Cabin, Dock or Roadside 

   7
15-850-BOAT 

 

 

Shane Koffler 

Grassy Island Range Lights Open House 
 

What a GREAT day!   The lighthouse keepers showed off the results of 
years of effort in the restoration of the lighthouses.  Nearly 100 guests 
viewed the lights with complements and photos. 
The  highlight of this open house was our guest, Adris (Weber) Robinson.  
Adris grew up on Longtail point as her father was a lighthouse keeper.        
Visiting with someone who grew up with these magnificent structures and   
listening to her reminiscences was truly a great experience. 
On Sunday, a number of current lighthouse keepers boarded the Toscana 
for a cruise to Longtail where Adris last visited over 70 years ago.  She truly        
enjoyed the cruise as did we all. Adris was accompanied on the visit by her 
daughter Patricia Bell and cousin Kathleen Janssen. 

Head Lighthouse Keeper Merlin Baenen,  Adris 

Robinson, Patricia Bell, Kathleen Janssen 

 

 

COME SHARE YOUR SPECIALTY 

COOKIES-CANDIES-DESSERTS-BREADS, CRAFTS 
WELCOME TOO 

PROCEEDS GO TO DOCK FUND 

BRING YOUR SPECIAL TREAT. WE CAN ALL GET 
AND SHARE A VARIETY OF HOLIDAY GOODIES 
FROM EACH OTHER 

QUESTIONS, CALL ANGIE WATKINS:  655 2178 

COOKIE & 

BAKED GOODS 

SALE 
 

SATURDAY NOV. 22 • 2-6 P.M. 



Grounds  

Mike Watkins 

 
CLASSIFIED 

ADS 
Please submit your ads 

and info to: 

printking120@att.net 
or call: Ken Lemerond 435-9999 

 

Subject line put Dockline Classified 
Ads. This is a FREE service for all 

GBYC members. 

 

FOR SALE:   2012   20”  Fold-
able Bicycle , Verso by Cologne    
Unisex bike, Cobalt Blue,7 
Speed  ,Thumb Shifter ,Shamino 
Derailleur ,Foldable Pedals, 
Fenders ,Bell ,Luggage Rack w/
Bungees, Storage Bag   $200.00                      

Call  Jim 920-632-4436      

Oil Absorbent Sheets For Sale! 
17 x 19 in black, 5 sheets for only 
$1.00. Call Jack Hanitz 
920-360-3266 

Two aluminum folding 
deck chairs, $100 for the 
pair excellent condition.                         
Bob 920-468-8224 

FOR SALE:   Have a Sevylor 
covered one adult and  2 person 
tube with the tow rope for $50. 
Call: Dawn 373-3025 
 
DINGHY FOR SALE 
10ft Quicksilver    weights 80 lbs 
Soft bottom 
Rated for 15 HP motor 
$500 
See Roger Gilsoul or call 
920-468-1240 

I want to start with a huge Thank You to everyone that showed up for 
our fall Dock Days and actually helped out! We got a lot done and have 
a lot more in store. I especially want to thank our roofing crew who 
gave up their whole weekend and on their backs to our club, none of 
which needed any more hours to hit their 18 hour minimum for the 
year. This was a huge savings for the club and needed badly as seen 
by the rotten wood that was replaced. The outside bathrooms are now 
shut down for the winter. The lines have been blown out, sinks and    
toilets are filled with antifreeze, thank you John and Dawn! 

Anyone still in need of hours please contact a board member and we 
will find something you can do to contribute. Hope to see more of    
everyone in the clubhouse as winter forces us all indoors. 

Jim 

Building 

Jim Beauleau 

2nd Annual Charity Fish Fry Update: 

 

 

This event went way beyond our expectations! Thanks to the generosity of many, many 
members and friends. We raised over $1600.00 from donations and the match from 
Print King. This can be even higher with a few pledges pending. Because of the        
success, not only are we doing holiday shopping for the CHILD LIFE PROGRAM, we 
are also doing the same for GOLDEN HOUSE and possibly other programs. Thanks to 
all, especially to these people: Mark Skvara, Eddie Driscoll, Sharon Dickinson, Jay 
Zahn, Lori LaBine (Larry), Mark Konop, Sonia Baeten, Brent/Emily/Barb Lemerond, 
Barb Stencil, Todd Seidl, Marlynn Ohlfs, Julie Romanesko, Crystal Bay, and of course 
to Todd our cook and Print King. 
 

Thanks to all!    It just shows the character this club has. 
 

This will make the holidays a little brighter for many people.  

 

Ken Lemerond / Susan Seidl 

November must be the “Anti April” month. Boating ends, boating be-
gins, trees go to sleep, trees wake up, shrink wrap on, shrink wrap 
off. No wonder more people voted April a happier month. Yes, I am 
anti November. Except maybe for honoring our Veteran’s and  
Thanksgiving. 
I hope everything went well for Dock Days. If I threw out too much,    
(I have heard of dumpster diving) I’ll leave it there for a while just in 
case! 
Things went well with our dock hand, Jorge. I hope we can get him 
back for next year. I know he missed some time.  He does play     
football, needed his driver’s license and I couldn’t deny time to get a 
new shirt for Home Coming to a young man! 
I have been told we will have Tom Sawicki back for snow plowing. He 
really does a great Job. There are a few details to work out. I’ll try to 
keep up with the salt as I know Paul is also busy this year. 
With so many good and giving people at the club I know others in 
need will have a Happy Thanksgiving. 
Sincerely, 
 

Grounds 
Michael Watkins 



 

Please  

Support  
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Advertisers! 

 

 
 

 

 

Club Members, Please Bring A Dish To Pass 

 

Saturday November 8, 2014 
 

THE GREEN BAY YACHTING CLUB 
100 Bay Beach Road, Green Bay WI 920.432.0168 

VETERAN’S DAY  

COMMEMORATION 

Public Welcome 
10:00 AM  Veteran’s / Military Registration 

11:00 AM Ceremony 
 

Refreshments & Snacks Provided  
 

HONORING ALL WHO SERVED…AND ARE SERVING 

Appetizers and desserts needed for the Veteran’s Day celebration Nov. 8th.  
We need appetizers on Friday night Nov. 7th as several Veteran’s will be there 
9:30—10:00a.m on Saturday and we’d like to have snacks there for them. 
Any questions contact Barb Stencil 655-3505 
Your support is greatly appreciated! 

Club Members, Please Bring A Dish To Pass. 



 

Please  

Support  

Our 

Advertisers! 

Joe Schinkten 

305 N. Tenth Street 

DePere, WI  
 

ryanfh.com 

Family Owned/Operated since 1909 
 

Thomas Van Gemert 
920-336-8741 
3742 Riverside Dr. 

Green Bay, WI 54301 
vangemertmemorials.com 

 

LLOYD CARPENTER 

ARCHITECT, LLC 
 

Residential • Commercial • Industrial • Public Buildings 

2663 Maple Hills Dr. 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
lcarpenterarch@att.net 

Ph. 920-434-0753 
Fax 920-434-6333 
Cell 920-655-3829 

 

NOVEMBER 2014 

1970 University Ave. Green Bay, WI 
920-431-9165 348 S. Washington St. Green Bay, WI 

920-593-8327 
 

 Wally’s
  

   Spot 

Green Bay’s Original  
Steak House 

 

65 Years Of The         
Finest In Dining 

468-7924 

Book Your  
Holiday Party  

Today! 
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General 
Meeting Board Meeting 

All Saints Day 

Deviled Egg Day 

Pack vs Bears (H) 

Pack vs Eagles (H) 

Pack vs Vikings 

Pack vs Patriots (H) 

Election Day 

Veteran’s Day 

Marooned 
Without A 
Compass Day Veteran’s          

Day Celebration 

World Diabetes  
Day 

National 
Philanthropy Day 

World  
Peace Day 

Have A            
Bad Day, Day 

Great American 
Smokeout Day 

National Adoption 
Day 

Thanksgiving Black Friday 

Square Dance 
Day 

National 
Parfait day 

SMOKER 
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Thanksgiving Day has been an annual holiday in the United States since 1863.  

There are claims that the first Thanksgiving Day was held in the city of El Paso, Texas in 1598. Another early 
event was held in 1619 in the Virginia Colony. Many people trace the origins of the modern Thanksgiving Day to 
the harvest celebration that the Pilgrims held in Plymouth, Massachusetts in 1621. However, their first true 
thanksgiving was in 1623, when they gave thanks for rain that ended a drought. These early thanksgivings took 
the form of a special church service, rather than a feast. 

In the second half of the 1600s, thanksgivings after the harvest became more common and started to become 
annual events. However, it was celebrated on different days in different communities and in some places there 
were more than one thanksgiving each year. George Washington, the first president of the United States,        
proclaimed the first national Thanksgiving Day in 1789. 


